
Queen of the World Church

134 Queens Road
St. Marys, Pennsylvania 15857

814-834-4701

cz Sound

905 Lincoln Highway
N. Versailles, PA 15137

July 23, 2009

Dear Gary ,

On behalf of Queen of the World Parish, we want to thank you for all you help with the
installation and design of our new sound system.

When the decision was made to refurbish the interior of our church, one of our top priorities was

a new sound system. After looking for a professional installer, we feel we certainly made the

right choice in selecting CZ Sound for the job.

The refurbished altar area of our church is absolutely beautiful and we truly believe that the

quality of the sound and the placement of the speakers throughout the church and in our choir /

music area is nothing short of fantastic and only adds to the beauty of our church.

The improvement with the clarity of the sound lends such dimension to our worship as well as

brings about a better attention span of our parishioners who are now able to hear and participate.at Mass. .

We are very happy and pleased with the quality of the sound and the professionalism and

efficiency with which the new system was installed. I would not hesitate to recommend Gary

and cz Sound to anyone considering a new sound system or an upgrade in their church to

enhance their services.
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Sincerely yours; ,
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Fr. Michael P. Ferrick
Pastor


